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SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

The Oklahoma Rural Rehabilitation Corporation (ORRC) is a non-profit organization which was created in 1934, to assist the people of rural Oklahoma.  In 1968, ORRC started a scholarship program to help the youth of rural Oklahoma.  Since 1968, ORRC has awarded over 11,500 scholarships, exceeding $4,000,000.00.  ORRC’s scholarships typically range between $250.00 and $750.00.  Each year ORRC strives to increase the amount of money allotted to the scholarship program.  In return, this allows ORRC to assist more rural youth as well as increases the amount of each scholarship awarded.

Eligibility

1) ORRC’s scholarships can be used at any college, university or vocational school located in Oklahoma.  Out of state institutions which are located near the Oklahoma state line may be potentially eligible.  The board of directors will review such applications and determine eligibility.
2) All applicants must be graduating high school seniors and live in a town in Oklahoma with a population of less than 20,000.
3) Application must be completed in its entirety and signed by the student, parent and superintendent, principal or advisor of the student’s high school.  (Parent or guardian’s financial information and signature is required even if student is 18 and no longer lives at home.)
4) The applicant must also have a sponsor sign off on the application.
5) The application must be received by April 15th.

Each application is ranked by the ORRC board of directors according to income, net worth and need.  The applications are normally divided into five categories.  The amount of the scholarship awarded is based on the number of applications received as well as funds available.  Typically, ORRC awards over 200 scholarships annually.
ORRC has worked closely with USDA-Farm Service Agency (FSA) for several years and recommends that you go by your local FSA office and have them complete the sponsor section of the application which is located at the bottom of page two.  You can find the closest FSA office to you by going to fsa.usda.gov/state-offices/Oklahoma and go to find a FSA location.
You can locate and print the scholarship application off of ORRC’s website which is www.orrcinc.com.  If you have any questions or need any assistance you can call our office Tuesday thru Thursday from 7:00 am to 4:30 pm.  Our phone number is 405-377-2010.  You can also e-mail us at orrcvickie@att.net.
The application deadline is April 15th.  Once all applications are evaluated and scored. All successful applicants will be notified by the first of May.  Checks will be issued to the successful applicants by the middle of July.
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